
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 9/10/2013 4:19:37 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Prusnek, Brian C (BPrusnek@semprautilities.com); Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General 
- CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: dinner 

I am not in town that week or the next week. It either this week or Oct. 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

On Sep 10, 2013, at 16:17, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hi, 

I just talked with Laura and she is very much looking forward to dinner 
with all of us. Laura and I agreed on Sept 26th. General and Brian - how 
about the 26th? 

marz 

Marzia Zafar - California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf&.cnuc.ca.gov - 415-703­
1997 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2013 4:09 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Doll, Laura; Prusnek, Brian C 
Subject: Re: dinner 
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No worries just let me know when sort it out. 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 

Director, Safety & Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(916) 267-7201 Cell 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Sep 10, 2013, at 16:08, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hi General, 

I'm trying to get a hold of Laura to figure out a date for 
dinner. I don't think tomorrow will work for everyone, and I 
will find a date that works for everyone. I promise just as 
soon as I speak with Laura. 

Marzia Zafar - Director. Policy & Planning Division 

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 
415-703-1997 
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